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Dates 

8/12/17—Movie Night fundraiser 

12/12/17—KS1 Christmas Play 5.30pm 

13/12/17—KS1 & KS2 Christmas Plays 

from 1pm 

13/12/17—KS2 Christmas Play 6pm 

14/12/17—Christmas Dinner 

18/12/17—Secret Room 

20/12/17 (2pm) — End of Term 

4/1/18—1st Day Spring Term 

Week 2 of the menu next week folks!  

Please note to incorporate the Christmas Din-
ner there will be the following changes: 

Wednesday : Pasty day rather than roast 
day. 

Thursday is Christmas dinner 

Friday Cold meat & chips or a Jacket Potato. 

For evening Christmas Play performances 
please bring your children back to school 
to get ready as follows: 

Yrs R, 1 & 2 : 4.45pm Tuesday 12/12 

Yrs 3,4,5 & 6 : 5pm Wednesday 13/12 

 

 

Unlikely I know!  But can’t a man 
dream?!  It’s certainly cold 
enough! 

So here we are with one and half 
weeks to go, and so much still to 
squeeze in! 

Last Friday was amazing!  We raised nearly 
£400 at our Christmas Fayre!  Thank you to all 
who helped and supported this event. Tonight 
is Movie Night—starting at 5:30 and finishing 
at 7:30pm  Next week sees the 2 wonderful 
Christmas Nativities as well as our delectable 
Christmas Lunch and then on Monday 18th—
the Secret Room, already festooned with love-
ly items the children can purchase for your 
pleasure on Christmas morning! 

May I also thank Mrs Maynard and Mr Baines, 
who have worked tirelessly with our choir and 
band, taking them ‘on tour’ around local nursing 
homes and performing for the whole school 
this week.  Lovely singing, well done everyone. 

Finally may I remind you we finish slightly ear-
lier on Wednesday 20th, at 2pm.  This will al-
low all teachers to rush home and put up their 
decorations and tree!  Ho! Ho! Ho!! 

Mr H 



Mathletes of the week 
are: 

Indie Thompson—3,916 

Esme Rigby—2,260 

The top class was Class R 
with 10,246 points. Well 
done everyone! 

All clubs have now finished until next term. If you have any 
outstanding fees to pay for a club, please do so by the end of 
term New club listings will be issued early in the spring term. 

On Monday the school choir completed their annual trip 
to sing carols for the residents of Trewiston Lodge Nurs-
ing Home and Windmill Court Nursing Home. As always 
they were well received and 
helped spread a little festive 
cheer to all who watched their 
performances.  

The choir have been busy re-
cording some Christmas songs, 
which are available in an MP3 
format for a donation of £4. 
If you’d like to order the recordings, please contact Liz 
in the office. 

We have some outstanding dinner monies building up, 
please can you settle your accounts, we only have a 
small kitchen and over £200 owing which is a huge 
debt for us to carry!!!!!! 

On Boxing Day  Rock Ski School will be organising a 
Swim and BBQ to raise funds towards paying for a 
speed trap outside of school. The Council will fund 
50% and Faith Toogood is on a mission to raise 
enough funds for the remaining cost. 


